
ARGYLL AND BUTE COUNCIL HELENSBURGH AND LOMOND 

AREA COMMITTEE 

CUSTOMER SERVICES 11 JUNE 2013 

 

APPOINTMENT TO ARGYLL COMMUNITY HOUSING ASSOCATION LOCAL AREA 
COMMITTEE 

 

 
 
1. SUMMARY 

 

 On 9th April 2013 it was reported to the Area Committee that Councillor  E 
Morton, due to work load and other diary commitments, was resigning 
from the ACHA Local Area Committee with immediate effect.  This 
created a vacancy on the outside body which the Committee are invited to 
fill. 

  
2. RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

 2.1 That the Area Committee appoint an elected member to represent 
the Council on the ACHA Local Area Committee 

   
   
3. DETAIL 

 
 3.1 The Area Committee considered a report on 9th April 2013 

notifying them of Councillor E Morton’s resignation although did 
not agree to fill this vacancy at this time, instead resolving to 
continue consideration of this item to the June Area Commitee  
meeting. 

   
 3.2 The ACHA Area Committee meets  bi-monthly, with the next 

Helensburgh and Lomond meeting (the AGM) taking place on 4 
July 2013. 

   
   
4. CONCLUSION 
   
 4.1 Given the importance of retaining the presence of an elected 

Member on this local Area Committee, Members are asked to 
consider appointing an elected Member to the ACHA Local Area 

Committee. 
   

 
 
 

5. IMPLICATIONS 



   
 Policy - This is in keeping with Council commitment to work in 

partnership with other agencies and organisations 
 Financial – The Council will meet the costs associated with 

attendance at outside body meetings 
 Legal - None 
 HR - None 
 Equalities -  None 
 Risk - None 
 Customer 

Service - 
None 

   
 
Executive Director of Customer Services  
17 May 2013 
 
 
For further information contact: Melissa Stewart, Area Governance Officer, 
Kilmory, Lochgilphead – 01546 604331 
 


